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16th October 2020 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 

Flu Forms – Mop Up 
The Immunisation Team will return on Tuesday 3rd November to administer the flu vaccination to 
those children who missed it this week.  If you have not returned your form, please do so by 
Friday 22nd October.  If you do not wish your child to have the vaccination, please still return the 
form but complete the red box. 
 
As you can imagine the Immunisation Team are very busy and by returning your completed form 
to school, it will save them time in chasing you up further. 
 
Please rest assured that if you say that you DO NOT WANT your child to have the vaccination; 
they will NOT have it. 
 

School Meals 
We are returning to a hot menu after half term, please ensure your SchoolGrid account is 
activated so that you are able to order your child’s meal at home.  The new menu will be on the 
website before we return after half term.  You can also find the menu on your SchoolGrid 
account. 
 

Snack Money 
The office is selling packs of 10 dinner money envelopes for £1.00.  Please purchase directly from 
the office. 
 

Sims Parent App 
We are still setting up the App at school.  Please look out for the email over the coming weeks.   
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Half Term 
We finish on Friday 23rd October for half term.  School will close at 1.00pm to enable the cleaners 
to commence the deep clean of school.  School will reopen on Tuesday 3rd November. 
 

Autumn Clock Change 
Please remember to turn your clocks back one hour on Sunday 25th 
October 
 

 
 
Finally…. 
In case you missed it, Mr East and his fiancée Danielle, gave birth to a beautiful, healthy baby girl 
on Friday 9th October, weighing 7lbs 8oz.  They have named her Colbie Valentina.  Mr East has 
now come out of isolation and says that he cannot put her down! 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support through these challenging times. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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